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I am happy to be able to report that Glemsford Kurling Club is thriving. We have had a number of new members join us during the past year. We are a very friendly group and enjoy welcoming newcomers, who soon become our friends.
In January we had a late Christmas buffet at the Angel Inn, and very much enjoyed each other’s company and the food.
We have had raffles, with free tickets, during the year and been fortunate enough to be able to have a prize for everyone. The jigsaw puzzles and bottles of wine are always very popular prizes. We also have a Mystery Prize for the person who is willing to take a chance on what they have won.
We enjoy our Wednesday afternoons playing kurling in the Village Hall and look forward to them continuing.

Jenny Brown
Secretary – Glemsford Kurling Club
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